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17 August 2023 

Ms Mea Quartararo  
Abetz Curtis 

By email: mquartararo@abetzcurtis.com.au  

Dear Ms Quartararo 

Clarence Local Provisions Schedule 
Draft amendment PDPSAMEND-2021-022802  

Rezone land at Howrah to Landscape Conservation Zone  
and apply the priority vegetation overlay 

I refer to your request for an extension of time dated 16 August 2023 to make a further 
submission responding to the Commission’s directions of 1 August 2023. 

The Commission advises that an extension is granted until 1 September 2023. This extension 
of time applies to all parties who wish to make a submission. 

Submissions must be made by email to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au.  Once received, the 
submissions referred to above will be made available under the relevant assessment1 on the 
Commission’s website.  

Please note that submissions will be published in full, without redaction. 

If you require further information, please contact Lauren O’Brien, Planning Adviser, on 
6165 6813.  

Yours sincerely 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 
 
cc all parties 

 
1 https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/am-cla-
pdpsamend-2021-022802 
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